]

CoR et
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Glenda E. Hood |
Segugtary of State
o PDE 000 (1 300

Prestige Professional Cleaning of Fl. Inc.

100 Dove Circle ANEs24acns

W. Palm Beach, FL 33411

SUBJECT: ENTERPRISE PROPERTY MANAGEMENT AND LAWN CARE INC.
Ref. Number: P03000117306

Debit Memo #: 42073-B

This is o inform you that your check #138 dated October 1, 2003 in the amount
of $87.50 and submitted for ENTERPRISE PROPERTY MANAGEMENT AND
LAY(VN CARE INC. has been returned to us by your bank because of Refer to
Maker.

We request that you remit a cashier's check or money order in amount of
$102.50 made payable to the Department of State. This amount will cover the
unpaid check and the service fee required by law under section 215.34, Florida
Statutes.

When sending the cashiers check or money order, please indicate the debit
memo number and that it is a replacement for the returned check mentioned
above.

Please note: The documents filed in this office with the returned check will be
cancelled unless a replacement check is received within 30 days from the date of
this letter. Send the replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Attn: Melinda Lilliston
P.O. Box 6327
Taltahassee, FL 32314

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call
(850) 245-6900.

Sincerely,
Melinda Lilliston

Administrative Assistant I!
Division of Corporations Letter number: 503A00060122

cc:Enterprise Property Management & Lawn Care,Inc.
P.O. Box 17933
W. Palm Beach, FL. 33416



o
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Glenda E. Hood
Secretary of State

December 5, 2003

PRESTIGE PROFESSIONAL CLEANING OF FL. INC.
100 DOVE CIRCLE
W. PALM BEACH, FL 33411

SUBJECT: ENTERPRISE PROPERTY MANAGEMENT AND LAWN CARE INC.
Ref. Number: PO3000117306

Debhit Memo #: 42073-B

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advisin% you of the attached
returned check #138, the Articles of Incorporation for ENTERPRISE PROPERTY
MANAGEMENT AND LAWN CARE INC. have been cancelled and are
considered not filed as of December 5, 2003.

The name of your corporation is now available for use.

gg%oou have any questions concerning the returned check, please call (850) 245-

Sincerely

Melinda Lilliston

Administrative Assistant Il

Division of Corporations Letter number: 103A00065414

Division of Corporations - P.Q. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Ilorida 32314



